
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          Term 3 – Week 6 (20 August 2021) 

A message to our Students 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

You are never too far away. 

Keep smiling and stay strong! 
 



 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Without a doubt, our current situation is evolving and changing rapidly. For many, the 11am press conference 
has become part of our new daily routine and each change and each decision impacts us all. I spent the day 
contacting families last week to check-in on their circumstances and ways that we can support them. This, by 
far, was the highlight of my week. It was so nice to chat with people to see how they are all travelling along. 
Connecting with people, our teachers and our staff is a key part of what I do at the moment, and it is the most 
important aspect of my daily routine, even if it is over the phone or remotely. 
 
Thank you to all our families who continue to learn from home. In this edition of the newsletter, we have 
provided a guide from the Department of Education as to how long to spend on learning whilst at home. Please 
remember, that this will vary from family to family – some families may be happy with 4-5 hours of learning 
each day. Others may only cope with 1 hour – and that’s ok. There is no right or wrong answer. Every family’s 
circumstances are different and you, as parents/carers know this better than anyone else. Whatever your 
situation, it’s important to take all the complexities into consideration that you are currently juggling and to put 
a routine together that suits your family. The teachers will be there to support you and they will do their very 
best to provide you with a program that best suit the needs of your child. Getting outdoors away from the 
screen and away from the paper, spending time in the sun, having fun, connecting with family and friends online 
or over the phone, are just as important as the learning.   
 
As mentioned in previous correspondence, our school has been considerably impacted by the additional 
restrictions imposed on the new local government areas (LGAs). Although, at this point, our school does not fall 
in one of the affected LGAs, the good majority of our teachers and staff live in one of these areas, preventing 
them from travelling and working on site, as stated by the Department of Education. Therefore, we have very 
minimal capacity to supervise students at school. School remains to be for parents/carers who are essential 
workers only.  
Thank you to you all for continuing to have your children learn from home. Supporting each other is pivotal 
during these times – the less congested our school site is, the safer our students and staff are on site, and 
therefore, the safer it is for our broader community. We all have a part to play in this. 
 
As each development occurs and as new information comes to hand, we will keep you informed and let you 
know how it impacts on our school and our community. 
 
Remember, we are not too far away, although at times it feels like we are. Our lines of communication are open 
and we continue to have a team of staff members troubleshooting technology issues, checking and answering 
emails and taking phone calls – even though this can be challenging at times when we have all our office staff 
working from home.  
 
Please also remember that if you need additional support from our School Psychologist, Dr Rose Cantali, she 
too is available every Tuesday – her regular  working day. Just email the school and she will give you a call.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
This has become my motto of gratitude that I remind myself everyday…………. 
 
Concentrate on what we have, and remember, the things that we’ve lost are only lost temporarily……..they 

are just around the corner. 

 
Stay safe and stay well! 

 
Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the 
front office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apply for an Active Kids Voucher 

The NSW Government is helping kids get active with the Active Kids program. 

The Active Kids program provides two $100 vouchers for parents, guardians and carers of school-
enrolled children to use towards sport and active recreation costs each year. 

Voucher 1 is valid January to December and Voucher 2 is valid July to December. 

To use the voucher, find a registered activity provider and present your voucher when you sign up. 

Details below on how to apply. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher 
 

 

 

Apply for a Creative Kids Voucher 

The NSW Government is helping kids get creative with the new Creative Kids program. 

Parents, guardians and carers can apply for a voucher with a value of up to $100 per calendar year 
for each student aged 4.5 to 18 years old enrolled in school. 

The voucher may be used with a registered activity provider for registration, participation and 
tuition costs for creative arts, speech, drama, dance, digital design, coding, and music lessons and 
activities. 

The voucher can be used at any time during the calendar year it was issued. 

To use the voucher, give the details to your registered activity provider. 

The program runs year-round, so kids can get creative at any 
time. 

Details below on how to apply. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-
kids-voucher 
 

 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/find-active-kids-provider
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-active-kids-voucher
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/find-creative-kids-provider
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher


 



  



 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 

Availability of funds for NDIS plans 
 
Families who are needing to use more of their young person’s NDIS funds at this time, may find this 
information and contact details below helpful. 

• NDIS plans may be automatically extended by up to 12 months, ensuring continuity of support. 
• Face-to-face planning can be shifted to telephone meeting where possible. 
• Increased flexibility within budgets to purchase disability-supports. 
• Families can contact their Local Area Coordinator (LAC) or call NDIS Ph: 1800 800 110 to let 

the agency know if you are in need of an urgent plan review. 

 
You can also click on the link for further information https://www.ndis.gov.au/  
 
For more information regarding COVID-19 and NDIS please click on this link 
https://www.ndis.gov.au/coronavirus/participants-coronavirus-covid-19  

 

 

 

https://www.ndis.gov.au/
https://www.ndis.gov.au/coronavirus/participants-coronavirus-covid-19


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due to 

online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue box 

labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform or 

canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the school 

grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained from the Front 

Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the signed documentation, 

the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. Please see the office for details. 
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Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Tele:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

